
 

 

Bournville & 
Cotteridge 

Ward Forum Meeting 
 

Thursday 7 March 2019 
6.30pm at 

The Cotteridge Church, 
24 Pershore Road B30 3EJ  

** please note there is no parking 
available at the church**  

 

Residents come along, meet your 
Councillors- 

Liz Clements and Fred Grindrod 
and join in the discussions on local 

issues in the ward. 
 
 

 

Contact Officer: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Team, Zone 2, Workplace 2011, Ground Floor, Council House 

Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham, B3 3BU. 

E-mail: kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk; 0121 675 5664 
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